
September 06, 2024

To: Saint Paul Department of Safety and Inspections

375 Jackson Street, Suite 220

St. Paul, Minnesota 55101-1806

Re: Los Ocampo Mexican Restaurant 2

Dear Sirs:

The Union Park District Council 13 met on January 10, 2024 and considered the request of the owners of

Los Ocampo Restaurant at 2186 Marshall Ave for a Class N License for Liquor on Sale – 100 seats or less,

Liquor on Sale – Sunday, Liquor Outdoor Service Area (Patio).

We reviewed their application and site plan. We find their plans to be considerate and sensitive to the

community and in keeping within the character of the neighborhood.

We support their request and look forward to having them as a neighbor.

Signed,

Sarah Dvoark


